
President’s Greeting: Member Appreciation Month

Happy Member Appreciation Month!

I’m Alison Rempel Brown, president and CEO of the Science Museum of
Minnesota

At the Science Museum, we love our members — not just during Member
Appreciation Month, but all year long.

Member support helps us create world-class experiences like Sportsology and the
Stellar Tours Live Digital Telescope Show here at the Science Museum.

It also helps sustain programs that reach well beyond our walls:

● Research that is helping our scientists gain a better understanding of the
issues that are shaping the world around us.

● Experience development that is helping learners around the world think
more deeply about climate change, mental health, race, and identity;

● Outreach programs that reach students and educators across the state
each year;

● Professional development programs that build leaders as agents of change
in our world, and much, much more,

If you’re not a member already, I hope you’ll consider joining this powerful
community of support that keeps the Science Museum vibrant, innovative, and
focused on the changing needs of our audiences

Together, we’re building a world in which everyone has the power to use science
to make lives better.

Welcome, and thank you!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eFlomdgTIGg

